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The Project
The potable water pipeline that provides fire protection and serves residences 
along a portion of Long Valley Road has reached the end of its service life.  The 
original pipeline was installed before Las Virgenes Municipal Water District was 
formed in 1958.  Recently, there have been a number of breaks in the line, causing 
service interruptions and bringing repair crews to the neighborhood. 

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District intends to replace 
approximately 1,300 feet of water line serving the cus-
tomers along Long Valley Road. In addition, the hydrants 
on this line will be brought up to newer standards.  

What’s Being Done

During the construction period, customer water service 
will be maintained through a temporary above-ground 
“high line” that will connect to the meter serving each 
property in the project area. When the project is finished, 
normal underground connections will be restored and any 
disturbed pavement will be brought back its original  
condition. There will be brief interruptions in water ser-
vice as the connections are changed to and from the high 
line. After these changes, you may experience brief air 
pockets in the flow when your water is running. 
The use of a “high line” will require the installation of tem-
porary driveway ramps to protect the service line. Those 
ramps will be removed at the completion of the project. 

Construction will occur during daytime hours on week-
days. There will be no work performed during night time 
hours, on weekends or holidays. 

During the project, a variety of construction equipment 
will be used, such as backhoes, delivery trucks and power 
tools. 

Because of the presence of construction equipment and 
materials, uneven surfaces and the like, it is requested 
that recreational activities such as equestrians, bicycling, 
hiking and skating should avoid the project area until 
construction is complete. 

Timeframe

Once the project is underway, it is expected to be com-
plete by the first week of July. Work hours will be from 
8:00 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Certain unforeseen conditions such 
as weather, materials delivery or equipment malfunctions 
may cause deviations in the announced schedule but we 
will keep the community informed.

You may pose questions to the LVMWD inspector when 
he is on site or call the District’s Construction Informa-
tion Hotline at 818-251-2180. Before and after normal 
business hours (7:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Mon. - Thurs. 8:00 
a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Friday) the District’s standby customer 
service staff can be reached at 818-251-2100.  

Project information will also be updated on the District’s 
website, www.LVMWD.com, select the “Construction 
Update” option on the front page.
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What To Expect
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